
Diocese of Peoria 

Church Office: 309-244-8516 

505 East Fourth Street, PO Box 769, Delavan, Illinois  61734 

 

Msgr. Timothy Nolan, Pastor 309-244-8516 or 309-671-1550 (Peoria Office) 

Deacon Bruce Bradford  309-202-1378 

Web Site: stmarydelavan.org 

Reconciliation: St. Mary: 2:30 to 3:00 P.M. Saturday  |  St. Joseph:3:30 to 3:50 P.M. Saturday (Call for an appointment)

Secretary’s office hours: Monday and Tuesday   9:00 - 1:00 

 e-mail: secretary.stmary@mchsi.com 

Church of St. Mary 

Delavan, Illinois 

Mission of St. Joseph 

Hopedale, Illinois 

   Mass Intentions      

Saturday: April  28          St. M.    4:00 PM 

Frank Long by Elsie Long 

Sunday:  April  29        St. J.     8:30 AM 

For the Parishioners 

                                                  St. M.  10:30 AM 

Jerome & Angelina Crea by Ted & Kitty Yontz 

Tuesday: May 1                    HMC    4:00 PM 

Pat Hayes by John & Theresia Gschusendtner 

Wednesday: May 2            St. M.   8:00 AM 

Mike Pollman by Mark & Lisa Cleveland 

Thursday: May 3               St. M.   8:00 AM  

Dec. Family by Melvin & Dorothy Long 

Friday:  May 4       St. M.   8:00 AM 

Mike Silvernail by John & Carol Witts 

Saturday: May 5             St. J.    4:00 PM 

For the Parishioners 

Sunday:  May 6                St. J.    8:30 AM 

Theresia Long by Melvin & Dorothy Long 

                                               St. M. 10:30 AM 

Matt Rummel by Debbie Rummel 

 

 Last week’s collection: 

 

St. Joseph $1485.00           St. Mary $1919.00 

                                                                                                                 

                               Thank you 

 

 

 
April 29, 2018 

Altar Servers            

St. Mary:      Sun. May 6 Lidia & Levi 

St. Joseph:  Sat.  May 5 James & Aidan 

                     Sun.  May 6 Spencer & Garret 

 

   

Next Sunday our 2nd graders 

will be receiving their First Com-

munion, please keep them and 

their families in you prayers.  

We will be honoring them with Receptions 

after Mass, St. Joseph’s at the Fireside 

room at the Commons and St. Mary’s Church 

basement, all are welcome to come and con-

gratulate them. 

St. Joseph’s: Calvin Fonger, Ethan LaBelle, 

Jack McGrath, Mayes Marchand, Anna 

Schmidgall, Lily Walsh & Alani Wolland 

St. Mary’s Lyndon Miller, Carleigh Rabbe & 

Luke Yontz 

 

 
   

 

ADA   Thanks to all who made a pledge to the Ap-
peal. No gift is too small even a one-time gift is 
helpful to the cause. To those who have contribut-
ed, we are most grateful.  If you have not yet 
made a gift to the ADA, we invite you to do so to-
day. There are cards available in the church. Every 
dollar raised to make our goal supports important 
diocesan services and every dollar raised over our 
goal will be returned to the parish to our building 
fund.       
Goals: St. Joseph $16,735         St. Mary   $18,518 
 
Next Men's Club Meeting is May 3, 2018 in the 
basement at 7 pm.  

 
St. Mary’s Men’s Club News:  
June 27th has been selected by the 
Men’s Club for a parish outing to cheer 
on the Peoria Chiefs a Dozer Park when 
they take on Kane County at 7 pm. This 
Wednesday evening game is a $1.00 

hotdog night and features a fireworks display at the 
end of the game. 
We are hoping to get a large group from St. Mary’s 
and St. Joseph’s to participate in this activity. 
Group tickets including the fireworks are $11 each. 
To get a rough count of the number of tickets need-
ed, please contract Paul Lewis by May 1st. 309-244-
9728 or lewisp4737@yahoo.com 
 
Delavan Food Pantry: Please continue with your 

donations of non-perishable food items. A box is 

located in the back of church. Thank you 
 

Altar Rosary ladies made a 
beautiful quilt to be raffled on 
July 1, at the men’s Fish Fry at 
St. Mary’s. We would like every 
lady to sell a booklet of 12 tick-
ets. Tickets will be a $1 a piece 
or 6 for $5. See Becki Fisher or 

Becky Kendregan for tickets. 

 
Prison Ministry Box. Remember, that we cannot 
take mouthwash, or anything containing alcohol; 
toothbrushes, combs or hairbrushes, shower caps, 
also, no makeup. 
 

St. Joseph Pekin, Hosting Spring Festival 

Friday, May 4, and Saturday May 5, at St. Jo-

seph Church and School in Pekin. 

Fri. 5-4 from 5—8:30 pm carnival & family din-

ner. Food, games, prizes, inflatables, The Unique 

Twist balloon art, photo booth, Kona Ice Truck, 

superheroes and lots of family fun.  

Veteran’s Ceremony @ 9:30 am @ St. Joseph 

Church, public invited. 

Saturday, there will be a Euchre Tournament @ 

11 am in the school cafeteria. Jackpot for win-

ning team. Cost is $20 per person or $40 per team 

for six rounds. 

An Evening in Margaritaville, will conclude the 

weekend with dinner, music, live and silent auc-

tions at the Par-a-dice Hotel in East Peoria on 

Saturday, May 5, at 5 pm. Tickets are $50/person 

or $400/table. The public is invited to attend. 

For more info or to purchase raffle or gala tick-

ets, please call St. Joseph Church of Pekin at 309-

347-6108. 

 

hopeafterabortion.com is a network of support. 

The Rachel’s Vineyard brochure is  

Family Life, 309-671-1550  available from the Of-

fice of ww.cdop.org. Our Diocesan post-abortion 

toll-free phone line is 1-800-367-0702 

 

 

Spiritual Adoption Program has now begun, if 

you have not yet signed up but would like to partici-

pate, please stop by the table in back of church and 

do so. May our infant savior bless all of you as you 

humbly reflect on Jesus Journey in the womb from 

now till Christmas. See all the marvel of life unfold-

ing in the posters in back of church. 

 

We welcome all families and individuals to St. Jo-

seph’s Hopedale and St. Mary’s Delavan and en-

courage registration in the parish as soon as possi-

ble. Registration forms are available in back of 

church or at the parish office in Delavan 

 

 

    


